
 

 

 
October 16, 2019 
 
 
 
Bath Community, 
 
Last night we received information about a concerning social media post from a student 
that currently does not attend Bath Local Schools.  We immediately contacted the Allen 
County Sheriff’s Department who took action and the individual was taken into custody last 
night.  There was no specific threat made towards any student or staff member at Bath 
schools.   Since last night, we have been in constant communication with the sheriff’s 
department as this is an ongoing investigation.  At no point was there a need for us to 
consider disrupting school operations.  The sheriff’s office investigation is ongoing and we 
cannot release any additional details at this time.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Rich Dackin 
Superintendent 
 


